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1. The committee discussed membership issues and questions about exemptions regarding 
members. 

2. The committee discussed a letter received from the Chair of CAFR focusing on sabbatical 
issues and questions regarding faculty who cannot finish their sabbaticals due to 
unforeseen circumstances. The committee agreed that we simply provide an advisory 
role. The decision regarding how faculty might finish their sabbaticals at another time is 


